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. From: Alex Wade [AWADE@yumaregional.org]
Sent: Wednesday, March 17, 2004 8:47 AM
To: E-ori@dol.gov
Subject: Comment on 69 Fed. Reg. 9,899 - Mandatory Rollovers

As director of a small pension plan for a hospital in Arizona, I would like to comment
that the proposed rule to force automatic rollovers will be an onerous task for plan
administrators. If my opinion has any impact, I ask that the rule be dropped.:

Alex Wade

Director of Compensation & Benefits
Yuma Regional Medical Center

2400 South Avenue A

Yuma AZ 85364
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